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In the leadup to the 2024 elections, an estimated 65% of
Americans lack faith and trust in current election systems,
across the political spectrum. Only 35% of Americans say they
trust that our elections are free, fair, secure, lawful and
transparent, proving that 35% don’t pay attention at all, or
lie to suit their undemocratic agenda.

For the past four years, literally thousands of Americans have
worked to investigate, discover, evidence, and expose broad
systemic fraud in our elections. Meanwhile, the powers that
be, have continued to deny there is anything to see here,
claiming all is well.

But isn’t the reality of the problem much easier to prove than
most think?

In the 2020 elections, official reports indicate that there
were as many as 38-million more votes than legally eligible
registered voters. The incumbent Trump received 11 million
more votes in 2020 than in 2016, normally an insurmountable
reelection of a sitting President. Yet, somehow, his opponent
who hid in his basement throughout the elections, won? This
alone  should  have  caused  an  unprecedented  nationwide
investigation into how the impossible was able to happen.

Still, as we enter the 2024 voting period, there’s an even
easier way to prove just how serious the problem really is.

A Right to Vote

https://newswithviews.com/whos-voting-in-america-2024/


In order for the government to be constitutional, a government
“of, by and for” American citizens, from whom all political
power is derived, it must be lawfully elected by those legal
citizen U.S. Electors. A government elected in whole or in
part by non-US-citizens is not a government of the American
citizens.

As a result, Federal Election Law under 18 USC 611 makes it
illegal for any non-citizen to vote in U.S. Elections. Only
legally eligible U.S. citizen electors have a right to vote in
U.S. elections. Non-citizens, be they illegal aliens, foreign
citizens who are temporary or permanent residents, visitors,
vacationers, or those in the states on a work or education
VISA, do not have any right to vote, any more than American
citizens have voting rights in other countries.

This raises the question of “who’s voting” and what are the
mechanisms in place to make certain that only legal American
citizen Electors are voting, having their ballots lawfully
cast, counted and reported, without any “ineligible” votes
spoiling the integrity of our elections?

Absolute Voter Identification

The only way to know who is voting and whether or not they
have a legal right to vote, is for every state to require
absolute voter ID before allowing any individual to vote in
our elections.

The following States do require photo ID in order to vote

Alabama
Arkansas
Florida
Georgia
Idaho
Indiana
Kansas
Kentucky

https://www.law.cornell.edu/uscode/text/18/611
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Alabama
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Arkansas
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Florida
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Georgia
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Idaho
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Indiana
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Kansas
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Kentucky


Louisiana
Michigan*
Mississippi
Missouri
Montana
Nebraska
New Hampshire
North Carolina
Ohio
Oklahoma
Rhode Island
South Carolina
South Dakota
Tennessee
Texas
Wisconsin

Now, these states are at least making an effort to limit their
elections to only legally eligible citizen electors. However,
as is always the case with the insanity lawmakers come up
with, the devil is often in the details, such as Michigan*
which allows someone to vote without any ID at all, as long as
they sign a paper saying they have the right. But without any
ID, who signed the paper? Other states issue photo drivers
licenses to “illegal aliens,” with some even registering them
to vote at the same time via the Department of Motor Vehicles
(DMV). Click on your state to get the devil in the details.

The next group of states require non-photo ID to vote

Alaska
Arizona
Colorado
Connecticut
Delaware
Iowa
North Dakota
Utah

https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Louisiana
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Michigan
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Mississippi
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Missouri
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Montana
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Nebraska
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_New_Hampshire
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_North_Carolina
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Ohio
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Oklahoma
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Rhode_Island
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_South_Carolina
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_South_Dakota
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Tennessee
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Texas
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Wisconsin
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Alaska
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Arizona
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Colorado
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Connecticut
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Delaware
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Iowa
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_North_Dakota
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Utah


Virginia
West Virginia
Wyoming

The obvious problem in these states is, without the ability to
match the face on the ID to the face trying to vote, who does
the ID actually belong to? Who is the person standing in line
to vote, with a paper indicating they have that right, but no
facial match to connect the person in line to the person on
the ID? You might as well not even bother.

States that require NO ID at all to vote

California* (54)
C. (3)
Hawaii (4)
Illinois (19)
Maine (4)
Maryland (10)
Massachusetts (11)
Minnesota (10)
Nevada (6)
New Jersey (14)
New Mexico (5)
New York (28)
Oregon (8)
Pennsylvania (19)
Vermont (3)
Washington (12)

To put a fine point on the matter, these 16 of 50 states, with
220 Electoral College votes, refuse to prevent illegal voters
from voting. As usual, California* is a special case, even
among the most far-left states in the country. Just 30-days
before the 2024 elections, California adopted a new election
law making it “illegal” for election workers to request any ID
at all in order to vote.

https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Virginia
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_West_Virginia
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Wyoming
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_California
https://ballotpedia.org/Election_administration_in_Washington,_D.C.
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Hawaii
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Illinois
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Maine
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Maryland
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Massachusetts
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Minnesota
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Nevada
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_New_Jersey
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_New_Mexico
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_New_York
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Oregon
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Pennsylvania
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Vermont
https://ballotpedia.org/Voting_in_Washington
https://www.archives.gov/electoral-college/allocation
https://www.democracydocket.com/news-alerts/california-governor-signs-law-to-ban-local-voter-id-requirements/
https://www.democracydocket.com/news-alerts/california-governor-signs-law-to-ban-local-voter-id-requirements/


This grouping of states have a couple other things in common,
they are all democrat party strongholds in the country, and
they  have  the  highest  level  of  illegal  migrants  in  their
states, which I suspect, is both how and why they are blocking
any means of knowing who is voting in their states and whether
or not they are legally eligible to vote, in direct violation
of 18 USC 611.

Unless only legal U.S. citizen electors are able to vote and
be lawfully verified as eligible to vote, our elections cannot
possibly be lawful, secure, free, fair, transparent, or even
certifiable.

No ID means there is no way to prove that all voters have the
right to vote.

Adding  insult  to  injury,  the  Biden-Harris  Department  of
Corruption (DOJ) is currently suing states that have removed
known “illegal and ineligible” voters from their voter rolls.
Yes, the Biden-Harris DOJ is trying to force states to keep
“illegal voters” on their voter rolls.

Is it even possible for anyone to claim that our elections are
free from fraud when these states cannot prove who any of
their voters are, or if they are legally eligible to vote? No,
it isn’t possible.

So, before you get caught up in the back-and-forth over well-
documented  election  machine  irregularities  and  internet
hacking of our election systems, look no further than the
inability of these states to offer any proof at all that any
of their voters were even eligible to vote.

When it comes to Presidential elections, decided by Electoral
College votes, assigned by popular vote in each state, without
the ability to prove their voters had a legal right to vote,
shouldn’t  their  220  state  Presidential  Electors  be
disqualified? Is it possible to certify the votes without
knowing who voted? Is it constitutional to count the Electoral

https://www.law.cornell.edu/uscode/text/18/611
https://www.reuters.com/legal/us-justice-dept-sues-virginia-violating-federal-election-law-2024-10-11/
https://www.reuters.com/legal/us-justice-dept-sues-virginia-violating-federal-election-law-2024-10-11/


College votes as legitimate?

24 States require Photo ID and have a right to have their
Electoral College votes counted.

But 16 States have taken measures to NOT verify voters right
to vote or provide any means of knowing who is or has voted,
lawfully. Should their 220 Electoral College votes be given
equal weight and power as those who have done it right by the
law?

The Equal Protection Clause in the 14th Amendment requires that
all “legal citizens” receive equal treatment under the law.
Illegal non-citizen voters do not have equal voting rights,
and therefore, they must not be given equal weight, or the
elections are entirely “unconstitutional” and “uncertifiable.”

18  USC  611  applies  to  all  elections  for  Federal  Offices,
President,  Vice  President,  and  Congress,  both  chambers.
Legally speaking, the only way to lawfully certify the 2024
Presidential election is to disqualify Electoral College votes
from all states that do not verify the legal eligibility of
their voters. There is no other way, legally.

Last, if you happen to live in one of the 16 states that have
taken  extraordinary  measures  to  eliminate  any  ability  to
certify your votes due to no ability to verify your voters,
you have to blame those in control of your state for placing
you all in this position. Don’t blame any of the other 34
states  for  a  problem  that  your  state  officials  and  you
created.
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